
From:
To: PSC Executive Director
Subject: Nicolai - Docket # 2021-00398
Date: Tuesday, March 1, 2022 8:31:39 AM

To Whom It May Concern: 

This is Roger and Janelle Nicolai writing in reference to Docket # 2021-00398. 

It was requested that we provide our email address for any communication and exchange of
documents moving forward. Our email address is:

Mr. David Pike with Pike Legal Group PLLC has been given our email address on this date, 1
March 2022. 

We have requested email addresses for the following 2 contacts. We will be contacting them
and providing our email as soon as we receive their email address.  

Mr. Christopher Shouse
Attorney
Pike Legal Group PLLC
1578 Highway 44 E, Ste 6
P.O. Box 369
Shepherdsville, KY 40165

New Cingular Wireless PCS, LLC dba AT&T
1010 N. St Mary's Street, 9th floor
Sant Antonio, TX 78215

Please let us know if you have any questions. 

Sincerely, 

Roger and Janelle Nicolai 

MAR 01 2022




